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Praises 
• Traveling safety 
• 1 more supporting 

church 
• Full schedule of 

meetings 
• God is so good! 

Prayer Needs 
• Solomon Islands 
• Wisdom and 

guidance in calling 
pastors and setting 
up meetings 

• Continued safety 
and health 

• Gain the support we 
need in His timing 

Support Level 
• 33% 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, September 2015

A couple of weeks ago, we were privileged to visit Niagara Falls, USA and 
Canada.  As I looked at the unimaginable amount of water pouring over those 
majestic cliffs, I was reminded of the verse in Isaiah 6:3, when the seraphims 
cry out, "Holy, holy, holy, is the Lord of hosts: The whole earth is full of his 
glory."  This month we were so blessed to have the opportunity to witness 
some of God's glory through just a small part of His creation.   

We had a busy month of deputation meetings, probably our busiest since 
launching out full-time in January.  We enjoyed wonderful meetings in 
Michigan, Kentucky, and upstate New York.  Making it to those states took a 
little over 3,000 miles of travel.  We presented our burden for the Solomon 
Islands to 7 churches and were spoiled by each and every one.  I was also 
grateful for the opportunity I had to preach to a Christian School for their 
chapel service.  

We are praising God for bringing more support in this month.  We are now at 
33% - 1/3 of the way to the Solomon Islands!  Please continue to pray for us as 
we finish out our meetings for this year.  Lord willing we have 15 scheduled 
meetings and my ordination left in 2015.  Please pray for continued safety on 
the roads.  Also I am working on setting up meetings for next year.  We are 
very thankful for the wonderful meetings we have had thus far and are looking 
forward to those remaining.  God has been so very good to us!  May the Lord 
bless you abundantly as you serve Him in your area of the world.  

Solomon Islands Fun Fact: 

Scientists just discovered the first “glowing” sea turtle while diving in the ocean 
of the Solomon Islands.  This hawksbill sea turtle is the first documented reptile 
to glow by way of biofluorescence.

All for Him,
Michael and Nora Deatrick

EQUIP Fund


